
WRITTLE SINGERS 
ALL SAINTS CHURCH, WRITTLE CM1 3EN 

NORTHERN LIGHTS 

 
Our Choir was formed in 1968 so we are delighted to be celebrating our 50th 
year performing concerts in the beautiful All Saints Church.  

We are currently preparing for our autumn concert to be held on Saturday 17th 
November. “Northern Lights” is a programme of music from Scotland, Iceland 
and Scandinavia, embracing sublime sacred sounds, a choral ceilidh, trout and 
night trolls! The concert features music by  Pearsall, Arvo Pärt, Ola Gjeilo, 
Elgar and Grieg. 

The concert takes place in All Saints Church, Writtle at 7.30pm, conducted by 
Christine Gwynn. Full information and tickets can be obtained from 
www.writtlesigers.org or call 07815 966978. 

A further date for your diary is our popular Christmas Concert to be held on 
12th December at 7.30pm. Information and tickets as above. 

Writtle Singers is a chamber choir of mixed voices. We have been delighted to 
welcome several new members in recent months and we are always pleased 
to hear from people who might like to sing with us. Any interested singers 
should call the Chairman on 07770 884913. 

 

http://www.writtlesigers.org/

